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ARPC Frontline is a new resource the FSS community can reference to find the latest information and updates 
from the Headquarters Air Reserve Personnel Center. For more information about the notices, please follow the 
embedded links to the ARPC webpage.  

Frontline Notice: 230714-01 
Topic: MilPDS and Legacy Evals in vPC 
Applicable to: Air National Guard and Air Force Reserve Airmen 
BLUF: ARPC is requesting units clean up non-actioned legacy evals by 1 August 2023 and load valid 
evaluations into vPC.  

Additional resources are available at: 
HQ ARPC Information Toolbox on Teams 

https://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/ 
https://www.af.mil/Policy-Updates/ 

FSS Commanders and Superintendents can call the FSSE line for assistance or questions. 

https://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/
https://www.af.mil/Policy-Updates/
https://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/Portals/4/Documents/DTI%20Updates/14%20July/230714-01.pdf?ver=UChxtP5wcJbfRAkJAyeouA%3d%3d&timestamp=1689355521659



